
 

 

                      
03 March 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to Year 8 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 6 April at 
3.30pm – 6.30pm.  Your son/daughter has been given an appointment slip which they should 
complete before the 31 March.   

 
Please check that the appointments made are convenient.  
 
This evening will provide the opportunity to speak to subject teachers regarding your child’s GCSE 
Option choices, ensuring that they are making suitable and informed decisions, and discuss their 
progress so far in year 8. 
 
I will be available to meet with parents/carers throughout the evening. 
 
For your son/daughter to be successful in school and reach their full potential it is important that both 
home and school work together in partnership.  I hope that you will be able to attend such an 
important evening.  If you are unable to attend and have any concerns about your child’s progress 
please contact me at school by telephone or via the school email. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
C Keefe 
Head of Year 8 
…………………………………………………………………………………….............................…….. 

 
Year 8 Parents' Evening 

 
Name of student: ___________________________    Form: ____________ 
 
I will/will not be attending Parents’ Evening on Thursday, 6 April 2017.  
 
Signature: __________________________________   Date: ___________ 
 
Please return to your child’s Form Teacher as soon as possible. 
 


